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“Cherry, plum, smoke, dark spices 
and licorice...striking focus and 
salinity that play off the wine's 
powerful yet mysterious personality. 
The darker side of Zinfandel comes 
through on the incisive finish."

www.ridgewine.com

RIDGE     2013
EAST BENCH

91July 2015

“Cherry, plum, smoke, dark spices 
and licorice...striking focus and 
salinity that play off the wine's 
powerful yet mysterious personality. 
The darker side of Zinfandel comes 
through on the incisive finish."

www.ridgewine.com

RIDGE     2013
EAST BENCH

91July 2015

“Cherry, plum, smoke, dark spices 
and licorice...striking focus and 
salinity that play off the wine's 
powerful yet mysterious personality. 
The darker side of Zinfandel comes 
through on the incisive finish."

www.ridgewine.com

RIDGE     2013
EAST BENCH

91
July 2015

“Cherry, plum, smoke, dark spices 
and licorice...striking focus and 
salinity that play off the wine's 
powerful yet mysterious personality. 
The darker side of Zinfandel comes 
through on the incisive finish."

www.ridgewine.com

RIDGE     2013
EAST BENCH

91
July 2015


